
        Nabon Women’s Synod College, Shillong in collaboration with Dr APJ  
Abdul Kalam Centre for Policy Research and Analysis, Indian Institute of 
Management, Shillong has introduced a 36 hour Functional Hindi Course for 
the students of the College since September 2023. The implementation of this 
course has significantly transformed and enriched the educational experiences 
of our students. Further, this course has proven invaluable, enabling them to 
confidently apply their language skills in real life situations. Furthermore, the 
course has had a significant and profound impact, empowering them with 
increased knowledge and confidence in communicating with the Hindi speaking 
community. This initiative demonstrates the College’s commitment to providing 
students with relevant and practical skills, preparing them for success in an 
increasingly globalized world. 
       On the 27th July, 2024 the Certificate Distribution Ceremony for 
Implementation of Functional Hindi Course in North East Region was held at 
IIM Shillong, Umsawli, where Twenty-five (25) of our students were awarded 
with Certificates for their accomplishments. This ceremony marks a significant 
milestone in their academic journey and represents their dedication and 
commitment to improving their Hindi language skills through hard work and 
diligence. The College also acknowledge the invaluable support and guidance 
from Dr APJ Abdul Kalam Centre for Policy Research and Analysis, Indian 
Institute of Management, Shillong. Their mentorship and expertise has been 
instrumental in shaping the learning experience of our students. 
 
 
 
 


